Kindergarten Note: Monday, November 10, 2014

Just a quick reminder:  There is NO SCHOOL tomorrow, Tuesday, November 11th for Veteran’s Day!
We are busy with our school work, starting Letter Book “S” this week, beginning the concept of money, continuing work with time on analog and digital clocks (only on the hour: 5:00, 8:00, 12:00).  In history we are learning about Native Americans and in science we are beginning our Earth Science Unit.
Next week is a busy one:
Tuesday, November 18th, 6:30pm Kindergarten is leading the devotions for the PTL meeting in the Parish Hall.  As we are a small class, I need to know ASAP if your child can attend.  We are learning a song and a small presentation for the devotion.  Please have your child in the classroom by 6:15pm.  The meeting will be an hour long with Babysitting provided.  We are also responsible for goodies at the end of the meeting:  cheese and crackers, cookies, veggies and dip, or juice.  If you can let me know what you are bringing, I can supplement what we need!  
Thursday, November 20th, 11am is our Thanksgiving Feast.  If you cannot attend, your child’s chapel partner will attend with them.  To that end, we still need some items: Berries, 1 Turkey, 1 stuffing, 1 corn and help with CLEAN UP!  Please sign up on the sheet on the Kindergarten Bulletin Board. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]We are working very hard to provide decorations for the feast.  We will be making Native American and fall decorations.  This ties in nicely with our History curriculum (although we are studying a time much earlier than the Pilgrims…)
Please ask me about anything I have mentioned and Thank you!!
Mrs. Kilcullen
